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Fish Fry Friday-Lenten Dinner
Thank You to

ALL our
volunteers!

...To ALL our
Servers!

...and to ALL of you
who came to enjoy a

meal with us!

See you Friday



Tickets Available at Fish Friday

What’s Happening!What’s Happening!
March 1st Tonight!

4:00 - 7:00 PM

Into The Breach-Episode #5

“Marriage & Family”
Thursday, March 7th - 8:00

Join Us in the Hall



March 8th /  4 - 7 PM
Get tickets online!

Don’t Forget! 
Turn your clocks ahead 1 hour
Daylight Savings begins

Sunday, March 10th

March 15th 
4:00 - 7:00 PM

More Happenings!More Happenings!

CORPORATE MASS
Saturday, March 16th

4:00 PM
Join us with your family

Wear your KOC Shirt

Happy St. Patrick’s Day!

Sunday, March 17thSunday, March 17th



More Happenings!More Happenings!
KOC Council Meeting
Thursday, March 21st - 7:00 PM

WINTER RAFFLE DRAWING TONIGHT!

FINAL Fish Friday
March 22nd 4 - 7 PM

Thursday, March 21st - 800 PM

Episode #6 “Stand Up for Life”

Invite a friend - Meet in the hall

Have you got your ticket(s) yet?

ONLY 250 TICKETS SOLD!

Become an Officer-Contact Chuck Hope-727-494-2345



Spiritual ReflectionsSpiritual Reflections



Grand Knight's Note
Council #7621

Sir John Donnell

March, is a wonderful Month, featuring March
Madness, First Day of Spring, St. Partick’s Day, and
this year Roman Catholics participate in the Lenten
season through  the month of March ending on March
29th, Good Friday. 

 This a time of thoughtful prayer and fasting in
preparation for Easter on March 31st. The day we
celebrate the Resurrection of Jesus Christ and the
defeat of death!

 So, make good on your promise to adore Christ in a
manner he deserves. Have a inspiring spiritual revival.
 
God Bless. 
 Sir John Donnell
Grand Knight

My fellow Brothers,



District Deputy Note
District 37

Sir David Creamer

Brother Knights,

Lent is a time for Prayer, Penance, Alms, and renewing our faith. Finding
time for prayer is important and can develop into a habit which we can
then continue throughout the year.

 Penance is required during the Easter season, but Is also a good way to
bring us closer to Gad so that we can live our lives in a better way. 

Giving alms or other acts of charity follow the main purpose of being a
Knight, giving to others so that we can help them as well as improving
ourselves.

Lent being a time for renewing our faith almost goes without saying it, but
we must sometimes be reminded to prepare ourselves for this grandest of
holy days, a day in which we receive the ultimate present from God, the
chance of everlasting life with Him.

 As we get ready for Easter, our acts sometimes are visible to others and
act as an example for them to follow and for us to shine forth in a better
light, closer to God. Let us all prepare ourselves and celebrate Easter as a
slightly better person.

May God bless us all for all that we do. Happy Easter.

Vivat Jesus!
David Creamer
District Deputy 37



Fr. Edward J. Farrell
 Assembly #1774

St. Vincent de Paul Catholic Church, Holiday, FL

Next meeting is Monday, March 11th  at 7:00PM

Call for Information: 727-815-8912
Ask for Don Tobey, Faithful Navigator

“Disaster Preparedness”

If you’re a Third Degree Knight in good
standing, you can become a “Sir Knight” by

joining us in the Patriotic 4th Degree.



 A Message from our Field Agent: PLAN AHEAD! 


